SAMPLE FROM WOOD COUNTY 
Mid-Ohio Valley Health Department
211 Sixth Street

Parkersburg, WV 26101

Phone: (304) 485-7374x168
Date: _____________________
Dear Parent or Guardian,

Your child, _____________________________, was seen at the Portable Dental Clinic at __________________________, on ____________________. This letter serves as a follow up to services performed on this day. Your child needs additional dental treatment outside of what was offered in the Portable Clinic. As a result of the Portable Clinic it is hoped you will find a dental home for future regular dental care.
Please contact the school nurse by phone or note if your child has received dental treatment after being seen at the portable school clinic at _____________. Your response would be appreciated.
If you have questions or concerns regarding area dentists or the Portable Dental Clinic, please contact Mary Beth Shea, RDH, and Oral Health Coordinator at 485-7374 extension 168.

Sincerely,

Mary Beth Shea, RDH, Oral Health Coordinator

Mid-Ohio Valley Health Department 
Original: Parent/Guardian

Copy: Comprehensive Student Health File
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